
 
 

 
Date: March 24th, 2025 

 
Re: ALTERGO FUNDRAISER & MARCH 2025 DRESS DOWN DAY 

 

Dear Parents, 

As a result of your generous contributions, East Hill School was able to raise $2,521.55 
so far for our AlterGo Fundraiser! 

Please see below the link to our fundraising page: 

https://www.zeffy.com/fundraising/osez-laccessibilite-universelle-campagne-de-
sensibilisation-et-de-collecte-de-fonds-ecole-primaire-east-hill-et-altergo 

You have the option to donate directly on the page and your donation will be added 
manually. It can be motivating for donors to see the amounts grow over time, rather 
than just wait for the campaign to end. 

To continue our collective effort to support this cause, we will be holding another dress 
down day on Thursday, March 27th, 2025.  
 
We kindly ask for a $2 voluntary contribution per student. 
 
Thank you all for your collaboration and continuous generosity! 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
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